
          

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
At today’s Usborne Book Fair, your child had the opportunity to view lots of fabulous 
books and they have selected a few titles which they liked very much. This has been 
noted on a wish list which they have taken home. 
If you would like to place an order for these books or any of your own selections, please 
return the order form to school by Wednesday 9th March.  
 
Payment can be made by bank transfer, cash or cheque. Your child will receive a World 
Book Day voucher from school and this can be redeemed with your order. Please 
return the voucher to school attached to your order form. Please ensure the order 
form has the child’s name and year group noted on it.  
  
Usborne will donate up to 60% of the total book fair sales value raised in FREE BOOKS 
to the school. So, for every £10 of books purchased, school will get £6 in FREE Usborne 
books! 
 
Books will be delivered to school on week commencing 21st March and distributed to 
the children. If the book is a gift and you would like an alternative delivery, please note 
this on your order form and supply an email address or mobile number. 
 
We look forward to having lots more books for your child to read, share and enjoy. For 
more information and for tailored book recommendations for your child, please 
contact: Wendy Owen on 07931516987 or email: wendyowenbooks@gmail.com  
Details for bank transfer – Mrs W E Owen      Nat West Bank 
Sort Code 60 40 08     Account Number 04148614     
Please use AV plus your surname as the reference 
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